
Public Comment Correspondence – Michelle Baker  
 

 

From: Michelle Baker [mailto:michellebaker199@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 1:00 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Roberto Uranga-dog neglect-needs to be censored 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

 

Please submit to puplic comments for the Council Meeting tonight.  Please 

confirm that you received. 

 
 

Mayor Garcia & City Council, 

 

I am horrified that Robert Uranga was reappointed to the Public Safety 

Committee by the Mayor and also to the Coastal Commission after what he 

did to his dogs.  As with most politicians, he did not face charges because 

the DA office made him a deal... I requested and received the 75 page report 

on his dogs with pictures and I am sick to my stomach.  This man has no 

business representing us at the Coastal Commission or running for a third 

term.  I have reached out to numerous news organizations as well to share 

this report and your knowledge of what happened.  Why would you appoint 

him to the public safety committee knowing what he did?  The residents of 

Long Beach love our animals and they deserve to be treated with respect. 

 

Mr. Uranga should be censured by his peers and we cannot allow this type of 

dog abuse/neglect to happen with our elected leaders.  I have attached the 

report for your review.  We ask that you all do the right thing and tell him to 

resign. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Baker 

 
 


























































































































































